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www.oswegotrinitycatholic.org

Dear Parent/ Guardian: March 15, 2022

As changes to COVID-19 Guidance occur,  here are some key points that you may find helpful.

1. Please continue to keep your child home if sick and get them tested if they exhibit any
COVID-19 symptoms.

2. Continue good hand washing/sanitizing techniques.

3. We will now accept negative home test results.  Please write your child’s name and date test
was taken, send a picture of result to contact tracer Lori Kenney at LKenney@syrdiocese.org

4. Parents are encouraged to self report positive home test results to the Oswego County Health
Department website: health.oswegocounty.com to generate isolation paperwork.

5. Positive cases can return to school on day 6 (if fever free for 24 hours without the use of
fever reducing medication)  but will continue to  wear a well- fitting mask at school/bus
through day 10.

Exposed students and staff regardless of vaccination status, may attend school but wear a
well- fit mask for 10 days and monitor for symptoms.
NYSDOH recommends testing at least 5 days after the date of contact.

6. We will continue to maintain spacing in the cafeteria and social distancing where possible.

7. Custodial staff will continue cleaning per protocol.

8. Please inform the school nurse of vaccinations your child may have received..

Any questions or concerns please contact the school nurse office at 315-343-6700
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